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Comments: Myself and my family are very much against the proposed gravel yard in Archuleta County in the
Jackson mountain area behind SJRV. Our family invested in a peaceful mountain lot in SJRV and built a custom
home in 2006. We chose SJRV for the quiet neighborhood and beautiful serenity of the adjacent forest and trails.
The proposed gravel yard would be very close to our house. It would cause significant air and noise pollution as
well as damage to the roads and increased traffic and safety concerns. We are opposed to the gravel yard and
the trail expansion.



